


Letter from Principal/Teacher to Parents

Dear Parent/Guardian,

I am proud to announce [school]’s participation in [your project/event], a school-based fundraiser benefiting Lucile Packard Children’s Hospital Stanford.

Lucile Packard Children’s Hospital Stanford began as the vision of one mother: to nurture the body and soul of every child. She believed in the power of nature as an important part of the healing process. She wanted kids to be treated like kids — not just patients. And she believed that caring for a child meant involving the whole family. Today, this mission continues with the help of our generous community.

On [date] we will be holding [event] and collecting donations to support [name the fund or area of the hospital that you are supporting]. If you wish to participate, please send your donation during this time period.

To make a tax-deductible donation to our project, please visit [custom URL] or checks payable to “LPFCH” will be collected at [the front office].

Thank you in advance for your help!

Sincerely,

[Your name]
[Your title]
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